
 

 

 

CaranaBeach Enhancements on the Horizon 

Making Waves for an Even Better Guest Experience 

 

At CaranaBeach Hotel, we are constantly striving to enhance the guest 

experience and ensure our facilities remain in pristine condition. As we 

prepare for the upcoming festive season and beyond, we're planning a 

little spruce-up to ensure CaranaBeach remains the idyllic retreat your 

clients adore. 

To this end, we wish to inform you of a scheduled temporary 

Hotel Closure from 1st – 19th December 2025 (inclusive). 

We will briefly close our doors for essential maintenance work on our main 

swimming pool, pool deck and beach bar areas. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We promise this short pause will be worth it, and will allow us to make 

some significant improvements, paving the way for an upgraded and 

even more enjoyable poolside experience. 

We've strategically timed this work to minimise booking disruptions. Rest 

assured that any confirmed bookings will be relocated to a property of 

comparable standards. 

Our Reservations Team will be in contact with you if any of your bookings 

are affected by this closure. 

We deeply appreciate your understanding and continued partnership. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our team should you have any 

queries or require further clarification. 

We are confident that the refreshed and revitalised CaranaBeach will be 

worth the short wait, offering an enhanced island retreat. 

 

Thank you. 

We look forward to welcoming your clients to CaranaBeach Hotel on 20th 

December 2025. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


